
Date: 2025-08-05
First Name: Andrew
Last Name: Chastain
Title: N/A
Organization: Self
Address: 
City: Austin
State: Texas
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
As your constituent, I am writing
today to again tell you that I
oppose this mid-century
gerrymandering plan and you
should too. Vote against this.

It is disgusting and beyond
immoral that Greg Abbott and his
Republican cronies are using
flood relief as a political tool
to try to push this illegal
gerrymandering effort forward at
the behest of the Donald Trump.
This is nothing more than an
attempt by the Republican party
to consolidate power and insulate
themselves from consequences in
the midterms due to the
incredibly unpopular Project 2025
agenda they have been enacting at
the federal level.

Listen to your constituents for
once - vote against this illegal,
immoral, and unjust mid-century
gerrymandering effort. Speak out
against this publicly. You all
know this is wrong, regardless of
how much you are being paid or
what you have been promised.




